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I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon!”  There is no reason to change our voting system.  This would 

take away our individual votes and leave it up to others to decide who we get to vote 

for.   It will also be an expensive change and a cost we don't want to pay. 


